
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

BEAR CUB NEWSLETTER 

November 2, 2014 

HALLOWEEN  

We are through an exciting time in our Bear Cub 
classroom.  Thank you to all of the parents and 
friends that attended our Halloween celebration!  

CONFERENCES 

  Thank you for your interest and sharing of 
information at your scheduled conference.      We 
appreciate the time we spend together in our 
conference meeting.  Our goal is to create a learning 
environment that fosters children’s initiative, active 
exploration and sustained engagement with other 
children, adults, and activities.  We welcome your 
thoughts and insights and seriously consider each 
child’s interest and personality as we plan our 
curriculum. 

TRANSPORTATION: 

Many of our children love vehicles.  We are devoting 
this week to TRANSPORTATION.  Please have your 
child bring in a picture of his favorite vehicle 
(magazine picture, drawing, computer).  The 
personal pictures will certainly jump start 
conversation.  Please bring these pictures in by 
Monday or Tuesday of this next week (Nov 3).  

 

 



 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 

November 8 – Fall Parent Social at Three Kings Restaurant 

November 21 – Day for Dads, Grandparents, Relatives and 
Special Friends Celebration (more information to follow)  

November 26th – 30th – Thanksgiving Break 

 

Two weeks before our Thanksgiving break we will be 
talking about the meaning of Thanksgiving and many 
traditions connected to the holiday.  If you/and or a family 
member would like share any special recipe or project with 
our classroom please feel free to schedule a convenient 
time with us. 

 

Again, thank you all for coming to join us for our 
Halloween party.  It was a warm and friendly event for the 
children to enjoy with their family! 

 

  

 


